/// Athletics

Ireland

122 Foxfield Park
Raheny
Dublin 5.

28th January 2016

Dear Craig,

It is my pleasure on behalf of the Juvenile Committee of the Athletic Association
of Ireland to congratulate you on your selection as the 2015 Emerald Crystal
Juvenile Star for County Down.

The awards night is scheduled for Saturday 27t February commencing at
7.45pm, in the Tullamore Court Hotel. Can you please let me know if you will be
attending the ceremony?

As is customary I would also ask you to forward me a small piece on yourself
covering personal/family, athletic ambitions and possible career thoughts as
soon as possible to facilitate the printing of the programme. In addition a
passport photograph is required, preferably by electronic mail as the quality is
much better, e-mail to: colettequi@eircom.net no later than 10t February.

Additional tickets may be ordered at a cost of €35 each, latest return for booking
tickets is February 19t to secure places at the ceremony. Payment should be by
cheque or postal order made payable to Athletics Ireland and returned to me
with your ticket order.

If you have any dietary requirements i.e Vegetarian please also let me know.

Again Craig, I congratulate you on your selection and look forward to meeting
with you at the Awards Night.

Can you please acknowledge receipt of this letter by texting me on 087 6435822.

Yours sincerely,

Colette Quinn

Hon. Secretary, Juvenile Committee
Athletic Association of Ireland.

087 6435822




